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Fr. Joe’s Week 

Tuesday morning I had an appointment at 10am, 

followed by our Lectionary Group at noon. That 

evening our Liturgy Group met. We have a lot of 

decisions to make about our music program. Right new 

Bill Campbell is willing to play all the Masses, and that’s 

just fine. I would like to have our organ played but 

finding someone to play is di(cult. We are looking. We 

have put a posting on the Diocese website 

(www.dor.org), but no joy as yet…Wednesday our 

cluster planning group met at SEAS. Fr. John Hayes 

talked to us about his experience clustering a number of 

parishes. We are gathering information about our two 

parishes, which we will assemble next month and try to 

present to our Pastoral Councils in December. We hope 

to have recommendations to present to both parishes 

so we can send them on to the Diocese next spring…

Thursday I went to the Philharmonic. It was a quirky 

program and I’m not sure I liked it that much. There 

were only about 500 people in attendance…Saturday at 

noon I joined a small group to dedicate a monument to 

John Joseph “Exile” McBride. He was prominent in 

Irish-American a9airs after the civil war in the U.S. His 

family erected a stone in in Mt. Olivet Cemetery in his 

memory…After the 9am Mass we had a co9ee/

conversation for those who have joined our parish in 

the past year or so. It was a nice gathering…I’ve 

returned to sleeping in my bed, although not getting 

much sleep. There’s a lot of pain involved every time I 

move in bed, and enormous pain when I get out of bed 

in the morning. I see a pain doctor soon. I hope she can 

give me something to knock me out so I can sleep…I 

stopped over on Columbus Day afternoon to see how 

the Youth Group was doing. They certainly were doing. 

I found them trying to play this card game, but the rules 

kept changing every minute. Too complicated for me…

God bless and have a good week! 

We are back in Church THIS Sunday, as well as 

next two Sundays, October 17th, 24th & 31st. 

Confirmation Prep begins this weekend, and also has 

class all three weekends. 

The All Saints Parade is on Sunday, October 31st.  

Parents are encouraged to start working with their child

(ren) on which saint they want to dress up as. The 

parade will be during the 9:00 Mass that Sunday. 
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Instead of having a Remembrance Mass, we 

will honor our dearly departed parishioners from 

this past year, as well as other years, first, with an 

altar display. 

Family members of those who have 

passed away are invited to bring a framed 

standing photo of your loved one to the 

sanctuary before October 30. Please place it in the 

basket by Mary.  Or drop it o9 at the Parish O(ce. 

The photos will grace the sanctuary 

from October 31-November 21. You can take 

the photo back from the display the weekend of 

November 20/21 or pick them up in the Parish 

O(ce the 1st week of Advent (November 28th 

week). Please be sure to put your name and 

phone number on the back of the frame. 

If it is not already inscribed, you will have an 

opportunity to write your loved one’s name (s) in 

our Remembrance Book, which will also be 

displayed until the First Sunday of Advent. 

Departed parishioners from this past year will 

be remembered in the Prayers of the 

Faithful on Saturday & Sunday October 

30/31. 

The All Souls envelopes will be placed 

in a basket on our altar for the month of 

November. 



CONMEMORACIÓN DE LOS FIELES DIFUNTOS 

El domingo 31 de octubre tendremos la Misa para recordar y orar 

por nuestros familiares, amigos y conocidos difuntos. Habrá un 

altar en el que pondremos las fotos de nuestros seres queridos. 

Con tiempo pueden entregar a Jorge Salgado los nombres de sus 

familiares difuntos, para mencionarlos durante la Misa.  

 

BAUTISMOS 

Si quieres bautizar a tu hijo/a, los padres y padrinos deben recibir 

una charla de preparación. Normalmente los bautismos los 

tenemos el cuarto domingo de cada mes, pero si quieren hacerlo 

antes, háganoslo saber.  

 

ASISTENCIA A LA MISA. 

Ahora la asistencia personal a la Misa sí es obligatoria, la 

pandemia ya está controlada, y como católicos tenemos el 

mandamiento de la Iglesia, que nos dice que la asistencia es 

obligatoria, no opcional.  

 

CASARSE POR LA IGLESIA 

Si quieres recibir el sacramento del matrimonio comunícate con 

Jorge Salgado, para comenzar el proceso de preparación. 

Necesitaremos sus partidas de bautismo, que deben tener validez 

no menor de tres meses.  

 

LINEA DE AYUDA 

Si lo estas pasando mal por lo del corona virus, y quieres hablar 

sobre ello, puedes llamar a este teléfono: (585)330-1925, y allí 

recibirás una ayuda espiritual. También puedes compartir este 

teléfono con alguna persona que piensas que lo necesita. 

mantengámonos en contacto en estos días de crisis. La Iglesia 

siempre esta disponible para ayudarte y apoyarte. Solamente 

Llámanos.  

 

NUESTRA PARROQUIA TE OFRECE: 

Una comunidad alegre y acogedora para que formes parte 

de ella. 

Misa en español: todos los domingos a la 1:30pm 

Liderazgo: en la liturgia (lectores, ujieres, ministros de la 

comunión, servidores del altar, sacristanes) y en la evangelización 

(catequista Primera Comunión y Confirmación, visita de familias y 

campamentos). 

Sacramentos: Bautismos, Primeras Comuniones, 

Confirmaciones, Matrimonios, Confesiones. 

Celebración de Tradiciones: Día de los Muertos, Novena y 

fiesta a Nuestra Señora de Guadalupe, las Posadas, Navidad, Via 

Crucis, Corpus Christi, Día de la Madre, Fiesta de Reyes, La 

Candelaria, Quinceañeras, bendiciones de niños.  

Formación: Estudio bíblico todos los domingos a las 12:30pm., y 

los lunes en las casas a las 6:30pm., cursos para líderes litúrgicos y 

de evangelización. 

Visitas a los hogares, a los enfermos y campamentos agrícolas.  

Integración: Te ofrecemos el espacio para que compartas tu fe y 

cultura con otros latinos, sintiéndote parte de una familia, para 

que participes activamente en nuestra comunidad, y ejerzas tu 

liderazgo.  
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New Group Forming 

 

Nativity is starting a new ministry 

focusing on fellowship and 

spiritual growth for young adults 

18 and older, facilitated by 

Deacon Vince.   

An informational and planning meeting will be held 

Sunday, November 7th after the 9 am Mass.  

We would like to know who is interested in being a part 

of this group.   

If you feel the Spirit calling you to go deeper into 

your faith, please email Deacon Vince 

(vince.franco@dor.org) or see him after Mass.  Feel free 

to spread the word! 

Helpers Needed 

 

The Center is looking 

for volunteers to assist on 

the 1st or 3rd Sunday of 

each month from 2:30-

4:30 pm.  Come, give back to 

the local community while working with our great team 

from around Brockport.  

No special skills or experience needed, though 

Spanish proficiency is a plus.  "Each one should use 

whatever gift he has received to serve others, faithfully 

administering God's grace in its various forms." (1 Peter 

4:10) 

Please contact Sharon Wheat if interested (585-746-

9129) or call the Parish O(ce. 

 

Clothing Needed 

 

Fall is here.  The farm workers are busy in wet fields 

and cold barns.  And winter is coming soon.   

The Center is in need of winter 

clothing such as coats; jackets; 

sweatshirts; flannel shirts; 

men’s pants, 28-32 waist; 

boots, adult size 8-10, and 

especially linens: queen & 

king sheet sets, towels, and 

blankets. 

We ask you to please save your 

Spring & Summer items for next 

March. 

Please note: The Center is 

open the 1st & 3rd Sundays of 

the month from 2:30-4:30 pm. 



The Nativity Court of 

the Catholic 

Daughters will again 

sponsor The Thank 

You Project at our parish. The purpose of the project 

is to collect thank you cards that will be mailed to 

service personnel in all branches of the armed forces 

throughout the year.  The Thank You Project allows 

us each to not only show our gratitude to our service 

people, especially to those deployed, but a9ord us an 

inexpensive and meaningful way to involve many facets 

of our community in the e9ort. This is a nice project for 

all kinds of families and households! Make it as simple 

or creative as you like.  We encourage YOU to 

participate!  Send gratitude and love to others... 

Boxes with kits, provided by the court, will be at all 

entrances of the church the weekends of October 

17/18 & 23/24.  

All kits are due back to the boxes in Church by 

October 31st. The Court will mail all those made/

signed to the national organizer on November 1st, and 

then they will be dispersed. 

Saturday, October 16—Sts. Hedwig, Margaret 

Mary & Alacoque 

4:30 pm John & Jessie Barry—Bernadine Foley 

Sunday, October 17—29th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

9:00 am Living & deceased members of the  

  Catholic Daughters Nativity Court #931 

1:30 pm For the people of the parish 

Monday, October 18—St. Luke 

8:00 am Janet Haire—Janet DeGraw 

Tuesday, October 19—Sts. John de Brébeuf & 

Isaac Jogues & Companions 

8:00 am  Guido Carlone—Carmela Coccitto 

Wednesday, October 20—St. Paul of the Cross 

8:00 am Jeanette Banker—Bridget Bishop & 

  Sue Genthner 

Thursday, October 21 

8:00 am Giuseppe Colucci—Carmela Coccitto 

Friday, October 22—St. John Paul II 

12:00 pm For the intentions of Michael Ferris— 

  Mike & Debbie Ferris 

Saturday, October 23—St. John of Capistrano 

4:30 pm Paul Foley—The Family 

Sunday, October 24—30th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

9:00 am Keith Wheeler—Wayne & Marge Zyra 

1:30 pm For the people of the parish 

 

Please note:   

If the weekend Mass intention is for your loved one, and 

you would like to present the o9ertory gifts, please notify 

an usher prior to Mass. 

Mass Intentions 
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Parish Prayer List 

 

We pray for those in our faith 

community and those that we hold in our 

hearts. May God grant them healing and 

strength. 

Nancy Armentano; Mary Ellen Baker; Evelyn Battisti; 

Claudio Battisti; Donald Berner; Jean Bibby; Teresa 

Bibby; Baby Benjamin Bible; Michael Blaszak; Joyce 

Brawn; Dolores Breslawski; Nancy Breslawski; Ben 

Brown; David & Patrick Burgio; Luca Burgio; Muriel 

Burns; John Bush; David Campbell; Greg Campbell; 

Melissa Carpenter; Michael Conner; Helen Chuma; 

Katherine Dabney; Joseph Daniels; Nancy Danko; 

Rudolph Dean; Kathi Dellucco; Jeremiah Delorme; Pete 

& Gail DeToy; Dick Diamond; Josephine DiNatale; 

Edithe Downey; Julianne Dudley; Noreen Ehnot; Dave 

Ellis; Marie Elphick; Michael Ferris; Dylan Feszczyszyn; 

Kevin Flannery; Dolores Flow; Nate Foley; Nancy 

Gardner; Elizabeth Gri.n; Crystal Gurney; Joe Harkin; 

Ian & Rita Henderson; Bill Henshaw; Louise Patricia 

Jackson; Phyllis Jackson; Heather Kacprzak; David 

Kleehammer; Wendy Kosokowski; Je0 Koss; Marilyn 

Lage; Walter Lage; Joan Lavell; Rich LoMonaco; Lhessa 

Lyons; Brittany Mason; Mary Ann McCullough; Keith 

McDermott; Carol McNeil; Pamela Miller; Jeanne 

Moszak; Ed Nietopski; Pat Nisdeo; Samuel Norton; Mary 

Overmeyer; Tom Ozminkowski; Tony Pacilio; Coleen 

Quinn Molina; Kelly Du0 Quintana; Roger; Lynn Ramsey; 

Tina Reale; Justiah & Melanie Reisman; Beverly Ruggles; 

Rosa Maria Santos; Justin Scheg; Dale Schu0; Chic 

Semple; Carrie Sexton; Steven Sherwood; Art Smith; 

Mary Ann Spinelli; Krista Stephens; Carolyn Skill; 

Clarence Stratton; Sharon Stratton; Marilyn Szczepanski; 

Mary  Beth Turiano; Mary Lynne Turner; Laurence 

Vaughan; Peggy Weber; Paul Wieczorek; Janice Wilson; 

Bonnie Wojtowicz;  & Tom Zurowski. 

Please call the Parish O.ce to add or remove a 

name.  Thank you! 



Sunday, October 17 

Faith Formation Church Session 

10-11:45 am Confirmation Prep 1—Buffet Area & 

  Main Hall Back 

Monday, October 18 

2:00 pm Joy of Praying the Rosary—Church 

7:00 pm Seasonal Choir—Church 

Tuesday, October 19 

9:30 am Prayer Shawl Ministry—115 

12-1 pm Lectionary at Lunch—108 

Wednesday, October 20 

11:00 am Cemetery Advisory Committee  

  Meeting—108 

6:00 pm RCIA—108 

Friday, October 22 

12-1 pm Holy Hour: Mass, Adoration,  

  Confession, & Benediction—Church 

Sunday, October 24 

Faith Formation Church Session 

10-11:45 am Confirmation Prep 2—Buffet Area & 

  Main Hall Back 

6;30 pm Youth Group—Ver Hulst Haunted  

  Hayride 

The Sanctuary Candle is burning �

before the Blessed Sacrament �

during the month of October�

for Annette & Nicola Fiorillo�

requested by Carmela Coccitto.�
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Lectionary at Lunch  

Contact parishioner Dolores Wood at 247-9487 or  

by email at dlgswood@outlook.com with your prayer 

request and the members of the Prayer Chain 

will pray for your request. 

What’s in it for me? 

 

I think we’ve all been guilty of looking at a 

situation and wondering what’s in it for us. It 

doesn’t matter if it’s a particular work assignment, 

someone at the parish asking for help with the 

mission trip bake sale, or your spouse asking if 

you’ll take over the grocery shopping this week. 

Often, our first reaction to one of these requests is 

a heavy sigh and the thought: “If I do this, what 

will I get?” 

Sometimes it surprises us to realize that the 

Apostles were no di9erent. We tend to idolize 

these contemporaries of Christ as giants who 

walked with the Savior. But in reality, these 

individuals were merely human beings struggling 

to commit to the task of everyday stewardship.  

In the Gospels, we see glimpses of them 

longing for praise and a(rmation. We see them 

jockeying for positions of power within the group 

of twelve. We see them expect earthly rewards 

like honor and admiration. We see them acting a 

lot like us. 

But in the end, we see them transformed by 

the grace of God. Like all the saints, their holiness 

stems from their commitment to their call. They 

stumble through, and as they stumble, they keep 

trusting God. They keep turning to Him. They 

keep asking for help. They don’t give up just 

because they keep failing at it.  

We are defined by what we give when we have 

no hope of being reimbursed, rewarded, or 

recognized. The Apostles understood this, 

eventually, and they gave accordingly. Most of 

them gave their very lives.  

Remember, they’re just like us. If they can do 

it, we can too. 

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS             ©LPi 
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Snowbirds 

 

Please remember to inform the 

Parish O(ce AS SOON AS YOU 

ARE ABLE if/when you are going 

South this year.  You can either have 

your envelopes forwarded or 

stopped.   

If you would like a hard copy of the bulletin sent to you, 

please let us know that as well. 



Prayer Shawl Ministry 

 

We will meet THIS 

Tuesday, October 19th from 

9:30-11 am in the Room 115.  

So many people benefit from 

the prayer shawls we make and 

give.  One thank you note the ministry received read:  

“After I read your card, I put the prayer shawl over my 

shoulders.  The most amazing thing happened.  I physically 

felt the love and prayers contained in the shawl’s making 

transmitted to me!  I was overwhelmed with the ministry’s 

love and kindness.”  

We would love to have you join us to help bring 

love and comfort to others. 
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Pledge Report as of October 6 

�

�

Number of Nativity Households             616 

Number Participating in Campaign        268 

Total Pledged                          $2,011,160.00 

Total Paid To Date                                     $1,604,521.89 

 

Thank you to all those who have completed their pledge, 

to those who have given even more than their pledge, 

and those who are still diligently paying on their pledge.  

Pray the Rosary This Month 

 

The Joy of Praying the Rosary group 

which will meet THIS Monday, 

October 18th at 2:00 pm in the 

CHURCH.   

We will pray the rosary for the Catholic 

Church and for an end to the Coronavirus, as well as 

any intentions the group may have. Each meeting we 

talk about the Rosary and something special about 

Mary, Our Blessed Mother.  The group meets the 1st & 

3rd Mondays of the month, unless otherwise stated in 

the bulletin. Anyone and everyone is welcome to join 

us…  
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Sunday: Is 53:10-11/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 

20, 22 [22]/Heb 4:14-16/Mk 10:35-45 

or 10:42-45 

Monday: 2 Tm 4:10-17/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 

[12]/Lk 10:1-9 

Tuesday: Rom 5:12, 15, 17-19, 20-21/Ps 40:7-8, 8-9, 

10, 17 [8 and 9]/Lk 12:35-38 

Wednesday: Rom 6:12-18/Ps 124:1-3, 4-6, 7-8 [8]/Lk 

12:39-48 

Thursday: Rom 6:19-23/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [Ps 40:5]/

Lk 12:49-53 

Friday: Rom 7:18-25/Ps 119:66, 68, 76, 77, 93, 94 [68]/

Lk 12:54-59 

Saturday: Rom 8:1-11/Ps 24:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 [cf. 6]/Lk 

13:1-9 

Next Sunday: Jer 31:7-9/Ps 126:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 6 [3]/Heb 

5:1-6/Mk 10:46-52 

An Invitation to “Share Our 

Blessings!” 

 

It’s the season of giving 

thanks.  One of the gifts for 

which we are grateful is our freedom in so many areas.  

Those of us who drive have the freedom to go where 

we need to go, when we need to go there.  Freedom to 

do the simple, but necessary things in our everyday 

lives. Some of our elderly neighbors no longer drive 

and may need a ride to do these simple, but necessary 

things…like a stop at the pharmacy…a visit to the 

doctor…a trip to the grocery store.  Can you help? 

Give-a-Lift is a program of Lifespan and recruits 

volunteer drivers to take elders in our community on 

their necessary errands.  First among these is 

transportation to medical appointments, but also 

included are grocery shopping, prescription pick up, 

banking, etc. 

If you have a couple of hours a week, or even a 

couple of hours a month, consider being a volunteer 

driver.  You can select your geographic area and the 

times you wish to drive.  You will be provided with 

training and supplemental liability insurance, as well as 

the satisfaction of sharing your blessings.  As you drive 

through life, take someone with you!   

To learn more about becoming a volunteer driver, 

call Sr. Anne Guerin at 244-8400, ext. 142, or email, 

aguerin@lifespan-roch.org 
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OFFICE CLOSED AT LUNCH�

The office will be closed weekdays from 12�1 pm.�

�

BULLETIN DEADLINE�

Monday for the FOLLOWING weekend.  Please     

e�mail to cnativit@dor.org OR drop it off 

during open Parish Office hours.�

�

HOSPITAL VISITATION�

If a member of your family is in Unity, Strong, 

Highland, or General Hospital, please call the 

Parish Office and let us know so Father Joe 

can visit.�

Mt. Olivet      Cemetery 

6881 E. Canal Road, Brockport, NY 14420 
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Kathy Sime, Chair�kathysime@gmail.com�

Bob Belde, Joe Ciranni, Deacon Vince Franco, Sue Genthner, 

Samantha Golden, Jacqueline Henry, Paul Kimball, Fr. Joe 

McCaffrey, Kellie Mesler, Liam Nather, Bianca Stroup, �

& Deacon Paul Virgilio�
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Sunday Financial O
ering 

 

Sunday, October 10, 2021 

Actual*…………………..…………………..……$6,221.00 

Budgeted……………………………………...…..$5,962.00 

Actual YTD……………………………………….$5,794.00 

Attendance……………………………………………....240 

 

*Includes all o
erings: church collection(s), St. Pius EFT, & 

WeShare on-line for that weekend. 

 

Thank you for your continued faithful giving!  


